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Springs Road and Marshs Road intersection upgrade 

 

 

 
 

     05 November 2021 

What Final road surfacing for new roundabout 

Where Intersection of Springs Road and Marshs Road 

 When 14 November 2021 to 19 November 2021 NIGHTWORKS 

Contact Isaac Construction – Project Manager   

Chris Forde – e: cforde@isaac.co.nz   p: 027 445 0876 

  

 

We are writing to let you know that we are working towards the final surfacing works of the Springs/ Marshs 
roundabout.  
 
To do this, Marshs Road East and Marshs Road West will be closed at the intersection with Springs Road 
for up to 5 nights during off-peak times - from 7pm to 6am. 
 
During this time Springs Road will also be reduced, as required, to one lane with intermittent Stop/Go. 
 
Marshs Road West traffic can detour either via Blakes or Halswell Junction Roads while Marshs East traffic 
can detour via Fountains and Hodgens Roads. 
 
Road closure notice boards will be erected nearer the time to advise of the works. 

 
A map of the road work area is included on the back of this letter.  
 
Bi-weekly updates for the project will be posted online at the following web address: 
https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or think there is something we should know please contact Chris 
Forde at Isaacs on cforde@isaac.co.nz or 027 445 0876 
 
Thank you for your patience whilst we carry out this work. 
 
Isaac Construction 

Selwyn District 
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